
Corpus Christi 
Sunday 

 
June 5 & 6, 2010 

 
This Week in our Parishes 

 
Saturday, June 5th   
 11:30 am, Grief Support Group - SASH 
 2:30 pm, Sacrament of Reconciliation - SAS 
 4:00 pm, Y.M. Mass – SAS (+Roy E. Miller, Janet  

Miller Pratt & John Ohler) 
 5:00 pm, Volunteer Appreciation Picnic – SAS 
 
Sunday,  June 6th             Corpus Christi 
 Second Collection – Buildings & Grounds 
 7:00 am, Mass – SAS (L&D Parishioners) 
 8:00 am, SAS Flea Market – SAS Pavilion 
 8:00 am, Mass – OLMC (+Mary Lynch) 
 9:30 am, Mass – SAS (+Ellen White) 
 11:00 am, Mass – OLMC (+Helen Chelchowski) 
 
Monday,  June 7th  
 8:00 am, Mass – OLMC (+Frances Seltzer) 
 9:00 am, Mom’s Group Mtg. – SAS Schoolhouse 
 2:00 pm, Eucharistic Adoration – OLMC  
 6:30 pm, Girl Scouts Meeting – SAS Schoolhouse 
 7:00 pm, Budget Meeting - SAS 
 8:00 pm, AA Meeting – SAS Upper Hall 
 
Tuesday, June 8th      
 8:00 am, Mass – OLMC (L&D Mbrs. of Bob & Dot  

Maze Family & Katherine Beard) 
 7:00 pm, Development Co. Mtg. – 7 pm OLMC 
 
Wednesday, June 9th  
 No Morning Mass 
 
Thursday, June 10th  
 8:00 am, Mass – OLMC (+Mildred Gouveia) 
 6:30 pm, Yoga – SAS Upper Hall 
 
Friday, June 11th  
 7:30 am, Morning Prayer - OLMC 
 8:00 am, Mass – OLMC (Int. Kenneth & Harriet  

Glass – 50th Wedding Anniversary) 
 
Saturday, June 12th  
 11:30 am, Grief Support Group - SASH 
 4:00 pm, Mass – SAS (+Madeline Snyder) 
 

 
 
Sunday,  June 13th            Ordinary 11 
 St. Anthony Feast Day 
 Second Collection – Catholic Comm. Camp. 
 7:00 am, Mass – SAS (+Wm. & Annie Shields Fam) 
 8:00 am, Mass – OLMC (+Beverly Zienda) 
 9:30 am, Mass – SAS (L&D Parishioners) 
 11:00 am, Mass – OLMC (+Carroll Little) 
 1:00 pm, Secular Franciscan Order – OLMC 
 3:00 pm, Boy Scouts (Tigers) Mtg. - SASH 
 
 

11th Sunday in Ordinary Time 
June 12 & 13 

Scripture Readings for Mass 
First Reading ~ 2 Samuel 12-7-10,13/93 

Responsorial ~ Ps. 32:1-2,5,7,11 
Second Reading  ~ Galatians 2:16,19-21 

Gospel  ~  Luke 7:36-8:3 
 
 

Our Ministry of Prayer 
Please remember in prayer the intentions written in 
our Book of Prayer located in each Church and the 
Parish Center entrance area.  We also remember 
those persons who have requested prayers through 
the prayer chain. 
 
 Also, please remember the following parishioners 
in prayer: 
 JoAnn Cannada Kathleen Cekic 
 Dick Cool Grace Crotts  
 Denise Ferguson John Fink 
 Brian Gebhart Jimmy Glass  
 Doris Glass Mary Jack  
 Lloydann Kauffman Jeanette Massena 
 Rosemary McDermott Karen Mills  
 Dolores Munafo Tony Newman  
 Mary Reckley Elfrieda Ridenour 
 Diane Shockey Francis Smith 
 Margaret Smith Robert Smith  
 Allyson Grace Weddle Carroll Wivell  
 Joe Wivell, Sr. Lorraine Wivell 
 

For Prayer Requests 
please call the Parish Office at (301) 447-
2367 or Linda McCauley at (301) 271-7561. 

 
 

Congratulations  
to all our 

2010 Graduates 



Father’s Day Spiritual Bouquet Cards 
are available in the back of the churches.  On 
Father’s Day, June 20th the Masses will be 
celebrated for the intentions received. 

 
ConnecTeen Catholics (CTC) 

 

CTC Night- Monday, June 7, 7-8:30 pm SASH 
 

Catholic Live- Tuesday, June 29, 10 am to 10 pm 
High School Youth Conference at Mount St. Mary's 
featuring Fr. Leo Patalinghug, awesome music with 
Judd and Maggie and Clint Felts. Ropes course, 
Mass with the Bishop Rozanski and great breakout 
sessions.   $45 fee includes lunch and dinner. Money 
& permission slips due to Lori by June 7. 
 

For information on High School Youth Ministry 
Events or to volunteer contact: 

Lori Carter (301) 271-4050 kpltcarter@comcast.net. 

 

Vacation Bible School 
Plans are being made for this 
summer’s Vacation Bible School 
“High Seas Expedition”, where 
kids explore the Mighty Love of 
God.  Many adult volunteers are 
needed to make VBS a success.  

This is a wonderful opportunity to have fun learning 
about God with your kids.  High school and middle 
school age volunteers can help make VBS an even 
better and exciting time.  This year, VBS will be held 
June 21 – 25 at St. Anthony Shrine.  Please 
consider being a volunteer.  Contact either Sara 
Miller at miller.sara@gmail.com or (301) 271-9871 or 
Sister Val at Valentafssj@aol.com or (301) 271-
4099.    Registration forms have been mailed out to 
parish families.   Extra forms can be picked up at the 
parish office located in the lower hall at St. 
Anthony’s. 

 
Mother Seton School’s 

Commemorative Bicentennial Book 
Now On Sale- Do you like history? Did you go to 
school at one of the many Catholic Schools in 
Emmitsburg? Then we have the book for you!  The 
“Seton Legacy of Education – 200 Years in 
Emmitsburg” book is full of pictures from all of the 
schools along with the complete history of the legacy 
of Catholic Education in Emmitsburg, MD.   This 
book makes a great gift! The cost of the book is $20 
and it is available from Mother Seton School. Stop by 
and take a look. You may see photos of someone 
you know. Info: (301) 447-3165.    

Peace & Social Justice Committee 
an education and action ministry 

 

June 
 23rd    Casseroles for FRM due date 
 

Victor Cullen Center 
The Victor Cullen Center is a locked male residential 
program for juvenile offenders located in 
Sabillasville.  The youth are placed at VCC through 
the Maryland juvenile courts system.  Since March 
2009, several members of our faith community have 
been volunteering on Sundays at VCC to share the 
Word of God with interested youth.  The ministry has 
evolved, and we are seeking more volunteers to help 
meet the spiritual needs of the young men.  If you 
are interested in or have questions about this 
ministry, please contact Deacon John Hawkins. 
 

Haiti Parish Partnership 
All ministries require opportunities for new leadership 
and fresh ideas.  Our Haitian sister parish ministry is 
searching for one to two new coordinators to oversee 
the program.  Please consider volunteering your 
leadership skills and ideas to help us continue our 
sponsorship of the St. Martin de Porres school lunch 
program and increase communication between our 
parishes.  Contact Diane Hawkins at 301-271-2194 
with any questions or comments.      
 

To volunteer or participate in any activities, 
please contact Deacon John Hawkins at 

(301) 271-2194 or JHawkins@archbalt.org. 
 
“This is my commandment: love one another  

as I love you.”      John 15:12 
 

* * * * * * * 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Mark Your Calendars 
 

• June 6 – Flea Market – 8 am SAS Pavilion 

• June 7 – Budget Meeting – 7 pm SAS 

• June 12 – Grief Support Mtg. 11:30 am SASH 

• June 13 – St. Anthony’s Feast Day 

• June 20 – Flea Market – 8 am SAS Pavilion 

• June 21 – 25 – VBS – 9:30 am SAS 

• June 22 – Pastoral Council Mtg. – 7 pm OLMC 

• June 26– Grief Support Mtg. 11:30 am SASH 

• July 10 – Grief Support Mtg. 11:30 am SASH 

• July 16 – OLMC Feast Day 

• July 17 – Grief Support Mtg. 11:30 am SASH 

• July 26 – Blood Drive – 2-8 pm OLMC 

• Nov 13 – Cash Bash – 3-8 pm OLMC 



Baptismal Preparation Classes 
Congratulations to all new parents. 

If you are planning to have your baby 
baptized, please contact the parish office to register 
for the baptismal preparation class.  Parents and 
godparents are invited to attend.  The next class will 
be Sunday, July 11, at 1 pm at Our Lady of Mt. 
Carmel in the church.  The class is expected to last 
about one hour.  If you have any questions, please 
call Barbara at the parish office (301) 447-2367. 

 
Catholic Communications Campaign 

The Catholic Communication Campaign (CCC) 
helps spread the Gospel message locally and 
nationally on radio, television, in print, and on the 
Internet. Through its funded projects, Catholics and 
all media consumers have opportunities to find 
Gospel-grounded messages and resources to 
strengthen their families and their faith.  A collection 
for the CCC will take place next weekend, June 12-
13.   Your support for this worthwhile and critical 
evangelizational tool is appreciated. 

 
Mass Times when Traveling 

You may call 1-800-627-7846 or 1-800-523-9480 for 
the location and schedule of Masses in churches 
throughout the USA.   You need to know the ZIP for 
the area in which you want to attend Mass.  You may 
also visit website: 

WWW.MASSINTRANSIT.COM or 
WWW.MASSTIMES.ORG 

The 1-800-Mass Times Trust if funded from the 
Perpetual Help Foundations, and is a service 
available without charges. 

 
Angel Food Ministries 

Is a non-profit, non-denominational organization 
dedicated to providing food relief to communities 
throughout the United States and currently serves 
over 500,000 families each month across the nation.  
One box of food can assist in feeding a family of four 
for about one week or a single person for almost a 
month. 
� Food cost $30/box (or less) depending on food 

selection. 
� Restaurant grade fresh/frozen food items. 
� No qualification, minimums, income restrictions 

or applications are needed to participate. 
� Participates in the US Food Stamp Program 

(SNAP) 
For more information and locations go to: 
www.angelfoodministries.com or call 

Angel Food Ministries at (888) 819-3745. 

May’s Poor Box Allocations 
The following charities received contributions from 
our poor boxes this month:     
 Catholic Charities $100.00 
 Frederick Transitional Housing $50.00 
 Msgr. O’Dwyer Retreat House $25.00 
 Seton Center $400.00 
 Interfaith housing $550.00 
Total donations for May. $1,125.00 
Thank you for your support. 

 
Thank You to our Sponsors 

Through the kindness of the sponsors that appear on 
the back cover, this bulletin is furnished to our 
parishes without charge.  We feel the sponsors get 
good coverage with their ads. We hope our present 
sponsors will renew their ads and we urge you to 
patronize them.  If you are interested in placing your 
ad on the back cover of our bulletin, please contact 
FATA at 1-800-934-1620 for details. 

 
Clarksville Picnic 

Celebrating its 132
nd

 Anniversary 
 The 132nd Clarksville Picnic will be held on the 
grounds of St. Louis Church on Route 108 (12500 
Clarksville Pike) in Clarksville, Saturday, June 26 
from noon to 9 pm. 
 The event includes live music, arts and crafts, 
silent auction, bingo, pony rides, face painting, 
children’s games, hay rides, white elephant sale, 
book sale, plant sale and more. Cotton candy, snow 
cones, ice cream, funnel cakes, hamburgers, hot 
dogs and pizza are on the menu. Tickets are 
exchanged for rides, games and food and drink at a 
cost of 50 cents each. 
 Family style, chicken and ham dinners will be 
available from noon to 6:30 pm.  Price is $12 for 
ages 11 and older; $6 for ages 5 -10. Under 5 eat 
free.  Eat-in under the tent, or takeout is available. 
 A $20,000 raffle winner will be announced by the 
end of the evening. 
 Admission to the picnic and parking are free. 

 
Attention Golfers!!! 

Save the date for the 17th-Annual Henny Noel 
Memorial Golf Tournament. It will be played on 
Saturday, June 12, at Cedar Ridge Golf Course in 
Gettysburg, Pa. There will be one shotgun start at 
8:30 am. All proceeds will benefit the Tuition 
Assistance Fund at Delone Catholic High School in 
accordance with the wishes of Henny’s family. More 
details will follow in the coming weeks. 

 



 

 

 

From the beginning of time, people gathered around 

the table to share food and fellowship.  Today is not 

any different.  To paraphrase a movie from the 80’s, 

“Feed them and they will come.”  The feast of the 

Most Holy Body and Blood of Christ (Corpus 

Christi) celebrates the most important food of all.  

The Eucharistic meal is not food for the body but 

food for the soul.  It joins us together as a faith 

community to celebrate God’s love for us and our 

responsibility to live up to our beliefs.  Take time this 

week to respond to those who are hungry both 

physically and spiritually.  Invite someone to join you 

at our weekly feast. 

 

You may have noticed that we have grocery 

baskets/carts in the back of our churches.  This is to 

remind us that every week we are collecting food for 

the Emmitsburg and Thurmont Food banks.  When 

you go to the grocery store for your family, please 

consider picking up a few extra items to donate to 

those who are unable to provide food for their 

families.  It is most needed as we move into the 

summer and children can not take advantage of the 

school breakfast and lunch. 

 

As I mentioned last week we are having a Bright 

Envelope fundraiser to defray the costs of the new 

roof on the parish house at Our Lady of Mount 

Carmel where Sr. Val lives.  If you haven’t done so 

already, please select an envelope marked with an 

amount that you wish to contribute, place the amount 

in the envelope and return it to the parish office by 

June 15.  Thanks as always for your generosity in so 

many ways. 

 

May God continue to bless us all.   

 
* * * * * * 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Feast of St. Anthony Celebration 
Please join us for a special celebration of 
the Feast of St. Anthony on Sunday, June 
13, immediately following the 9:30 am 
Mass.  We will have a presentation of a 
relic of St. Anthony along with a 

procession to place the relic on display at the St. 
Anthony altar in the church.  The celebration will be 
followed by a coffee and donut reception in the parish 
hall sponsored by our Knights of Columbus Council. 

 

Grief Support GroupGrief Support GroupGrief Support GroupGrief Support Group    
 

� Are you ever sad and you don’t know why? 
� Do you ever have a feeling of restlessness? 
� Do you sometimes have trouble sleeping? 
� Are you unable to focus on a task? 
� Do you have trouble remembering? 
� Do you seem to be angry for no reason? 
� Do you occasionally find yourself in tears? 
� Have you lost interest in the usual social events? 
� Do you spend too much time eating or sleeping? 
� Have you started to drink more alcohol? 
 

If you answered ‘YES’ to any of these questions, you 
may be grieving a loss in your life.  A loss could be a 
death, the loss of a job, a home, transition into 
retirement, or ‘empty-next’ syndrome, where your 
child(ren) have left home.  Some people are grieving 
the loss of good health, or a good friend who has 
moved away.  Sometimes, you just need to tell your 
story, share your grief, and just have someone to 
listen!  Come to the Grief Support Group – we will 
listen.  Everything will remain confidential.  Our 
parishioner, Susan Johnston, M.S., a certified 
counselor, will be there to listen.   
 

The Group will meet in the St. Anthony 
Schoolhouse Saturday mornings  

from 11:30 am to 12:30 pm  
on June 5, 12, 26, July 10 and 17. 

 

I hope to see you there to be of service to you.   Until 
then, God Bless! 
 
 
 
 

From Barbara . . . 


